
 

 

• During operation a plug is placed 
into the brine port on the softener 
head. 

• The timer remains in the OFF 
position.  

• The drain hose should be capped 
to prevent possible leakage during 
operation. 
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• During recharging the brine hose 
from the brine tank is placed into 
the brine port on the softener 
head. 

• The brine tank is filled with salt.  
• The water outlet hose is 

disconnected from the machine or 
water tank so that water cannot 
flow through the outlet. 

• When the water is turned ON the 
brine tank will fill with water 
until the float valve shuts off the 
flow. 

• The drain hose must be connected 
to the barb on the timer head and 
run to a drain.  

• The timer is turned to the 1HR 
position.  

• Water will flow out of the drain 
hose. The brine solution will be 
drawn from the tank, flushed 
through the softener and out the 
drain.  

• When the timer turns off the flow 
through the drain hose will stop. 
Remove brine hose and replace 
plug. Reconnect outlet hose to 
machine and cap drain hose. 
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